

CHESAPEAKE SCIENCE POINT PUBLIC CHARTER SCHOOL

7321 Parkway Drive South, Hanover, MD 21076 Phone: (443) 7575-CSP Fax: (443) 757-5280

Web: http://www.mycsp.org

Principal
Dwight L. Jefferson

Assistant Principal
Dr. Darryl Gonzalez

Assistant Principal Shannon Motsco

April 23, 2021

Greetings CSP Families,

It is hard to imagine that we are now in the Fourth Quarter of the school year and have less than two months before summer break!

Over the past several days, all AACPS received communications about Summer Programs and an interest survey about revisiting your decision to participate in Hybrid Learning. If you have not already done, please complete the Hybrid Learning Survey as access ends today.

Please be advised that several factors went into planning for hybrid learning. Those factors determined the number of days we offer hybrid learning to students and the number of students participating in hybrid learning. Once we have reviewed the data, we will use those same factors to determine availability.

AACPS is offering various programs throughout the summer. Space is limited, and availability is on a first-come, first-serve basis. I strongly encourage you to review the course offerings with your student(s) and register right away. If your student requires "credit recovery" courses, meaning they have failed a course that is required for graduation or promotion to the next grade, you will be contacted by one or both of the Professional School Counselors. You are not able to register your student for these courses. Further information and details about these courses will be provided in the next two to three weeks. Parents, please continue to monitor your student's progress and grades. They very well may be able to turn it around and pass the course! It is never too late. As always, we are here to help. Please do not wait until the end of the marking period to seek help.

Please click here https://www.aacps.org/summer. to access the link for Summer Programs offerings. Available spaces go fast, so act now! Please take care, and please continue to adhere to CDC Covid-19 Guidelines.

Sincerely,

Dwight L. Jefferson Principal